
Dike, Darlene 

From: O'Brien, James (SGF 
Sent: 04 September 2014 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Applicabon 2014/5201/P 
Attachments: ATT00001 tut, A1700002 htm 

Dear Sir /Madam, 

We have no objection to the installation of a glazed door(s) to the front of the building by our neighbours. Our 
access and egress from our building will not be impeded by the proposed modification. Nor will it affect as visually. 
In our view our building at 2 Triton Square mill not be impacted by the new installation, 

Regards, 

•GF 


